
1 Attachment

Dear Sirs,

In response to the comments from the FSD, it takes time for us to respond to the comments. 

We wish to request for deferment of the application for a period of 2 months in order to allow 
sufficient time for us to prepare further information to address the comments from the concerning 
departments.

Regards,

Emus LAM

2370-0438
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Appendix I



九龍觀塘道 418 號創紀之城五期東亞銀行中心 26 樓 2602-03 室 

UNITS 2602-3, 26/F, BEA TOWER, MILLENNIUM CITY 5, 418 KWUN TONG ROAD, KOWLOON 

Tel: (852) 2370 0438    Fax: (852) 2370 2478 

anders surveyors company limited 
安國測量師行有限公司 

 

Our Ref : AS-Land-0647 

Date : 25 October 2021 

 

The Secretary 
Town Planning Board,  
15/F, North Point Government Offices  
333 Java Road, North Point, 
Hong Kong 
 
Dear Sirs, 

 
Section 16 Planning Application (No. A/ST/1003) 

Portion of workshop F9 located on lower ground floor of  
Wah Lok Industrial Centre (Phase II)  

Nos.31-35 Shan Mei Street Sha Tin New Territories 
 

 We refer to the captioned Planning Application (No. A/ST/1003). 

 

 In response to the comments from the FSD, it takes time for us to respond to the 

comments. We write to request for deferment of the application for a period of 2 months in 

order to allow sufficient time for us to prepare further information to address the comments 

from the concerning departments. 

 

Should you have any query, please feel free to contact the undersigned on 2370 -0438. 

 

For and on behalf of 
Anders Surveyors Company Limited 
 

 
Lam Wai-leung, Emus 
Director 

 
 

cc Sha Tin, Tai Po and North District Planning Office  
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